
Host an International Student!
WESLI (Wisconsin English as a Second Language

Institute) is looking for families to host international
students beginning in October 2019. 

WESLI Host Families:
Welcome international students into their home
Become representatives of Madison and the US
Share American culture and learn about a new culture
Learn or practice a foreign language
Create lasting friendships

For more information, please email:
housing.services@wesli.com


